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August 8, 2022,  

Dear Monte Sano Parents and Students, 

I am p eased o announce ha  we are beg nn ng d s r bu on of dev ces o our 3rd-5th grade s uden s. 

These dev ces w  be ass gned nd v dua y and ac  as an ns ruc ona  oo  n he c assroom. 

*Note – All K-2nd grade students will also have access to a computer device and will be day users throughout 

the school year. 

The fo ow ng ems mus  be comp e ed by each 3rd-5th grade s uden  pr or o check ng ou  he r 

dev ce

 S uden  shou d comp e e he r d g a  c zensh p course modu es w h n Canvas. 
 Each ch d’s paren guard an shou d comp e e he paren  or en a on by v ew ng he 

presen a on under he paren  ab of he Mon e Sano Webs e. 

 Each ch d’s paren guard an shou d comp e e he paren  or en a on qu z wh ch w

accompany he or en a on presen a on. 

 Each s uden  shou d re urn a s gned copy of he r persona zed oan agreemen  form o he r 

HR eacher. 

The nforma on above can be found by nav ga ng o he Mon e Sano web page and hen se ec ng 

he Paren s Tab and he op on for 1 1 Compu er Dev ce Paren  Or en a on. You can a so f nd a 

copy of an op ona  nsurance p an. We are very exc ed abou  h s oppor un y for our s uden s. 

P ease reach ou  o us f you have any ques ons abou  our d s r bu on p an. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Amy W. McC ure 

Pr nc pa

 Monte Sano Elementary School 


